
From: WDRA President [mailto:president@westondownsra.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 4:42 PM 
To: Kelly, Denis 
Subject: Deputation for Regional council Meeting June 23rd 
 
 
Re:  Transportation Master Plan 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly, 
 
I would like to request permission to do a deputation at the York Region Council 
Meeting on June 23rd. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Dr. Anthony Francescucci 
President 
Weston Downs Ratepayers Association 
www.westondownsRA.com 
president@westondownsra.com 
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